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*** Media Advisory for Tuesday, August 10th at 7:30 am***
 

Representative Dianne Hart Joins Press Conference
Opening New Traffic Light at MLK Blvd and 26th Street

in Tampa
 
Tampa, Fla. – Tuesday, August 10th, Representative Dianne Hart (D- Tampa)
will be participating in a press conference to launch a new traffic light on the corner of
Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard and 26th Street. This traffic light is the result of
many years of collaboration between state, city, and county officials.
 
What: Back to School Safety Celebration
 
When: 7:30 am Tuesday August 1oth

 
Where:         C. Blythe Andrews Jr. Public Library

2607 E. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
                        Tampa, Florida
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